

## **Minutes of the Catcliffe Parish Council meeting Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> July 2017**

### **Item 1**

Apologies from Cllr Baggaley and Cllr Cooper - Accepted

### **Item 2**

To be taken as the meeting progresses

### **Item 4**

The chair agreed to move up the agenda item 4 as members of the public were present. The meeting was postponed for the public discussion period

### **Item 3**

D Hughes updated on the applications received from the new clerk and the timetable for interviews

### **Item 5**

The minutes were approved

### **Item 6**

No matters arising

### **Item 7**

It was agreed to hold the AGM meeting in October with a discussion on arrangements to be discussed at the September meeting

### **Item 8**

To follow

### **Item 9**

To Follow

### **Item 10**

Payments were approved on invoices and staffing costs that were presented

### **Item 11**

Cllr Buckley gave an update on his works as borough councillor.

Cllr Simpson gave an update on his works as borough councillor.

Both Councillors updated on the community governance review.

Cllr Healey asked about the policy of charging for replacement bins. Cllr Buckley to look into this. Cllr Wilkinson stated that the grass cutting has been the best in recent years.

### **Item 12**

None

**Item 13**

- A No update
- B D Hughes updated on the arrangements for the football teams usage
- C Charges for the football pitches for 2018 to be reviewed at the next meeting

**Item 14**

D Hughes updated on the furniture requirements for the hall. It was agreed that we would need to get some quote and style types of potential furniture. It was agreed that the tables and chairs would need updating. D Hughes stated that we would need to get a fridge in place ASAP. It was agreed to purchase a new commercial fridge unit. D Hughes to sort. D Hughes updated that he had requested a quote for blinds and an estimator was due that week.

**Item 15**

Following discussion with the Rev David Bent it was agreed that the civic service would be held on Sunday the 1<sup>st</sup> October. It was agreed that the church would provide the refreshments as in the previous year and bill the PC.

**Item 16**

Cllr Healey updated on the progress of the scholarship fund. There was to be a clean up at the church yard this weekend.

**Item 17**

List circulated.

**Item 18**

None

**Item 19**

List circulated

Meeting Closed.